14th December 2020
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,     
                                            
It’s the final week!
Thank you for the messages of appreciation regarding our story reading advent calendar; it’s been great having so many children comment upon these.
You will receive information tomorrow on how to watch the lovely Christmas messages recorded by our children this year.
 
         Tuesday 15 Dec is the “Rudolph Run” ~ this will be done in classes and children can wear anything “Christmassy” or their PE kit all day.
         Wednesday 16 Dec is virtual panto day with “Once Upon a Pantomime” to be streamed in all classes. OSCA has kindly agreed to fund this and provide children with treats. Children can wear party clothes all day.
·    Thursday 17 Dec ~ Whole school Christmas Lunch
 
Friday 18 Dec ~ School breaks up for the Christmas break on Friday 18 Dec at
         1.40pm Rec, Y1 & Y2  
         1.50pm Y3 & Y4
         2.00pm Y5 & Y6
 
A reminder that we will NOT be offering Darwin’s Den after school provision on Friday 18 December.
 
Best wishes
Adam Croft
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